
Healthy Futures Challenge 

 

Ipalook had the highest number of students reporting activity during the months of September with 157, 

October with 185, and November with 175 for the Fall Challenge. We received a banner for 1st place in 

the state for large schools.  

 

We are proud to have Stuaqpak supporting our students for their choice to be active. Several students 

were randomly selected to go shopping at Stuaqpuk with the counselor and a teacher. Congratulations to 

Marlow, Nora, Ivan, Winnie, Betty, Mehana, Avianna, and Audrey. Prizes were selected for Sasha, 

Mason, and Brayden. All participants received monthly awards from Healthy Futures.  
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